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Dear Ms. Molinaro,
I am writing to ask that IKEA cease operations within Israel and stop delivering to the illegal colonies in the West Bank. 
I am urging this action on your part because it is the appropriate legal and ethical position for your business, and for the IKEA chain.  As long as you do not comply, I am compelled to boycott your establishment and will buy my home furnishings from other places of business.  

It is important that IKEA cease doing business in Israel and delivering to illegal Israeli colonies because Palestinian civil society has called for the international community to boycott Israeli products until Israel complies with international law and universal principles of human rights vis-a-vis the Palestinians and their territory.  

It is also important that IKEA takes this course of action because the UN Human Rights Norms for Business, unanimously adopted in 2003, prohibits transnational corporations and other business entities from profiting from violations of international humanitarian law (Art. 3), and requires business to be conducted according to international law in the countries in which they operate (Art. 10). Corporations are also prohibited from engaging in actions that obstruct or impede economic, social, cultural, civil and political rights (Art. 12).  IKEA violates these Norms by delivering to the illegal Israeli colonies, and is legally responsible for its conduct.

The fundamentals of the situation in Israel-Palestine are simple.  The UN Partition Plan of 1947 dictated that two states be created in Palestine: an Israeli one, and a Palestinian one.  In 1948, the Israeli state was created, but the Palestinian one was not.  In 1967, Israel took control of all the land that was to become a Palestinian state (including East Jerusalem, the West Bank, and the Gaza Strip), and continues to effectively control these territories, denying Palestinians their right to self-determination, as well as dozens of civil, human and humanitarian rights.  This occupation is recognized as a hostile military occupation – as reflected by the unanimous vote of the Signatories to the Fourth Geneva Convention of Dec. 5, 2001. 

Should you have questions about the justification for my boycott action, please visit the Website www.cjpme.org/consumerboycott.htm for more information.  I look forward to your written response, informing me that your company has ended all business relations with Israel. At that point, I will be happy to again patronize your establishment.

Sincerely,

(remove this text, and hand-sign the letter)
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